
Some good news from Brazil
Posted by Heading Out on May 19, 2005 - 11:43am

Brazil seems to be having some good returns in the Campos Basin, helping Petrobras to new
production records of 1.82 mbd. on their way to an anticipated target of 14% increase in
production over last year. Their costs, as a reference, are about $4 a barrel, according to the
article in Rigzone. 
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